From: Harriet Frank

To: Planning
Subject: FW: St Stephen"s Church 2018/0328/LB
Date: 11 July 2018 15:40:54

From: Edward Freedman

Sent: 11 July 2018 13:08

To: Harriet Frank

Subject: FW: St Stephen's Church 2018/0328/LB

Dear Harriet

Please see the architect's reply below. I confirm I have no objection to the proposed works notwithstanding my
advice to consider alternative lime mixes as the work will nevertheless be beneficial to the building fabric
which is currently suffering from excessive moisture exacerbated by inappropriate modern plasterwork.

Thanks

Edward Freedman
Senior Building Conservation Officer
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